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SPARK continues to prosper due to the income generated by the 2nd Stop Charity Shop and 
the hard work of its staff and volunteers, combined with the generous donations of many 
Kesgrave residents. 
The Trustees would like to record their thanks to all parties involved with the shop. 
 
During 2022 SPARK made grants to a total of 22 grants to 17 different Kesgrave based 
organisation which may not at first sight appear to be very many, but bearing in mind the 
size of Kesgrave and the fact that these grants total nearly £70,000 this is no small 
achievement for a local charity. 
 
Already for 2023 SPARK has made grants to 7 different organisations totalling just over 
£30,000 with more already in the pipeline. 
 
Some of those who have benefitted from grants are Kesgrave Town Council, Kesgrave Army 
Cadets, Kesgrave Tennis Club, Kesgrave Community Centre, Kesgrave Library and many 
more. 
 
SPARK looks forward to continuing to support Sport, Amenities and Recreation in Kesgrave, 
working with those who provide the facilities and hopefully encouraging others to start new 
ones. 
 
Should you require more information about SPARK or how to make an application you can 
visit our website at www.kesgrave-spark.org.uk or email secretary@kesgrave-spark.org.uk 
 
Nick Francis 
Secretary 
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